
Notice of Possible Conflict of Interest

Although Bella’s Place is a 501c3 non-profit, its administrator is Sue Winchester, a member and
president-elect of the Grand Canyon Rotary Club.

We have made many inquiries and have assurances from the district leadership that this is not a direct
conflict of interest. I was however, advised to make this statement.

Rob Gossard
2017-2018 President
Grand Canyon Rotary Club


